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W

- ADVISORY

FOR/TO : ALL CONCERNED OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES
DENR Central Office

FROM : THE DIRECTOR
Administrative Service

SUBJECT : ON-GOING RENOVATION OF DENR CENTRAL OFFICE
' INTERIOR AND REPIPING OF WATER AND SANITARY LINES

DATE : 28 April 2023

To improve the existing conditions of the DENR interior particularly the DENR
main lobby and the lobbies of respective fioor levels and to reduce the leaks in the
common comfort rooms, the project “Renovation of DENR Central Office Interior and
Repiping of Water and Sanitary Lines with Ventilation” is being implemented.

In connection with this, this Office requests your cooperatign &
relative to the adjustments and inconveniences the project ma

d understanding

For information.
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